WASHINGTON TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
MEETING OF April 14, 2022

A Special meeting of the Washington Township Board of Supervisors was held
Thursday, April 14, 2022, 3:30pm to discuss the building window issue.

Those in attendance were Chairman John Krause, Vice-Chairman Wendel Gainer, Jr.,
Supervisor Lynn Brown, and Dawn Koch, TM/Sec/Treasurer. Also in attendance were Randy
Spotts, Scott Chivinski, and Ben Fridirici.

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD: No public comments.
OLD BUSINESS: None

NEW BUSINESS: Vice-Chairman Gainer began the discussion with a brief history of the
window issue and timeline. After some discussion of possible solutions, it was decided that the
Washington Township Board would contact a consultant to be present when Spotts Brothers
removes the front window in the secretary area. The consultant shall determine where the water
is coming in at, by whatever means necessary and if that cannot be determined to supply possible
options to replacing the window with a new design.

ADJOURNMENT: There being no further business to come before the Board of Supervisors of
Washington Township, upon motion of Chairman Krause, seconded by Supervisor Brown the
meeting adjourned at 4:03 p.m. Motion carried.

Respectfully Submitted,
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